
Appendix C to PB-72-18 

Public Comments 

 
-----Original Message----- 
From:  
Sent: Wednesday, August 08, 2018 8:09 PM 
To: Douglas, Thomas 
Subject: New mosque 
 
This house of worship will be a wonderful,welcome addition to Burlington 
community! 
Diversity is our strength! 
Looking forward to the grand opening! 
Sincerely 
Mira Khattab 
Sent from my iPad 

 

 

 


